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January 10 , 2021 
 

Sunday After the Theophany of 
the Lord 

 

Intentions This Week:  
 

 Saturday Liturgy: For the repose of the soul of Amine Tabet requested by Joumana and 

Gabriel Hajj. 

 

 Sunday Liturgy: For the repose of the soul of Mary Jane Facas requested by Andrea 

Hall. Also for the health and well being of Connie, the beloved mother of Sean Donkin. 

 

 Please pray for: Ron and Mary Talge, Marino De La Cruz, Nick Rahal, Gail Facas, 

Daniel Conigliaro, George Abbiati, Jr, Michael Flaherty, Sandy Flaherty, Amal Karam, 

Tony Karam, Anna Villani, Father Saba Shofany, Dee Porlidis, Marcelle Nohra, James 

Donkin. 
 
 

 This Weekend Saturday: Reader:  Joumana 
Hajj 

Sunday: Reader: Volunteer 

Thanks to all who always 
make up their missed 

envelope, including fuel 
and building fund! 

Next Weekend Saturday: Reader: Joumana Hajj 
 

Sunday: Reader: Volunteer 

    
Attended 
Saturday 

             
 Attended   
Sunday              

   Gave In addition to the 
collection: $360 for 
candles. Included 
in the collection 
was $20 for fuel. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

January 2 
January 3 
 
 
 

    15 
      
 
   
 
 
 
 
 
  
   

 
      21 

 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
     

$790.00 
$885.00 
 

 

NOTE: Memorial donations, funeral offerings, and baptism offerings are included in the regular 

collection totals. 

 

 

 

Upcoming observances, events, and notes: 

 

Remember Me In Your Kingdom Memorial Service: Sunday, January 10. 

Great Lent: The Great Fast begins on February 15. 

 

Keeping Soles Warm: Thanks to all who contributed new socks to our friends at Covenant 

Shelter. We collected over 120 pairs that will be put to good use to keep feet warm this winter. 

 

The Bishop’s Appeal: Our parish goal was $5,000. Thirteen parishioners donated $4,210. On 

behalf of the Bishop, I would like to sincerely thank all who donated to this worthy cause. Your 

generosity, above and beyond your weekly contributions to the parish, will go far to assist the 

achievement of the goals of the Eparchy.  Father Dennis 

 

200 Club: December winners are: $50 David Haddad; $25 Charles Lichwola; $10 George 

Homsey; $10 Michael Flaherty; $10 Gus Hage. Congratulations to our winners! Next drawing is 

Sunday, January 24.  

http://www.stannmelkitechurch.org/

